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Open Day for College of Business  

Administration and College of Law Students 

 

As part of Al Falah University activities for the Second Semester, the College of Business 

Administration and the College of Law in collaboration with Student Affairs Unit 

organized an Open Day to identify the scientific and academic needs of the students 

and to motivate and to encourage excellence in their academic pursuits. 

Prof. Khalifa Jaber, Dean of the College of Business Administration stated during the 

meet the role played by the university in providing an appropriate educational and 

academic environment for students to develop their abilities, knowledge, deepen their 

understanding of their responsibilities for and affiliation to their homeland. 

For his part, Dr. Mohammed Desouki, Dean of the College of Law added the university’s 

responsibility in the educational and scientific overall development in addition to 

seeking to participate in the formulation of a modern and sophisticated generation 

capable of facing the challenges of the future. 

A number of faculty members from the College of Business Administration and the 

College of Law participated in the open day to enhance the positive educational 

performance of the university and provide a progressive atmosphere for the students. 
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